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September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year!  Please accept this letter as an invitation to join us for 
our annual Back-to-School night program on Wednesday, September 22, 2021.  Back-to-School 
Night is our first formal opportunity to meet the parents of our students and your opportunity to 
review the programs, academic and extra-curricular, that are offered this school year. 
 
The evening will begin at 6:00 pm so that parents can sign in and retrieve their students’ 
schedules.  During this time a display of our co-curricular programs will also be held in the Gold 
Cafeteria.  A brief general assembly will begin at 6:30 pm in the auditorium followed by 
classroom visits at 6:50 pm. 
 
The ten-minute class sessions will not provide enough time to conference with teachers; they 
will, however, give you enough time to learn the content of each course and each teacher’s 
requirements and expectation of our students.  Time permitting you will be free to ask questions 
at the end of each teacher’s presentation. 
 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to visit us on September 22, 2021.  I look forward to 
meeting each of you during the evening and seeing more of you throughout the year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Jonathan Taylor 
Principal 


